

## John Barth <a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barth <a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail

## Status of Four Corners NPDES permit

2 messages

John Barth <a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barth <a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barth <a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barth <a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barth <a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barth <a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barth <a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barthlawoffice@gmail.com<>a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barthlawoffice@gmail.com<>a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barthlawoffice@gmail.com<>a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barthlawoffice@gmail.com<>a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barthlawoffice@gmail.com<>a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barthlawoffice@gmail.com<>a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barthlawoffice@gmail.com<>a href="mailto:sarthlawoffice@gmail.com">barthlawoffice@gmail.com</a>>

Fri, May 4, 2018 at 9:38 AM

To: "Sheth, Gary" <Sheth.gary@epa.gov>, "Smith, DavidW"

<Smith.DavidW@epa.gov>

Bcc: Andrew Hawley <a href="mailto:hawley@westernlaw.org">hawley@westernlaw.org</a>, Michael Saul

<msaul@biologicaldiversity.org>, John Barth

<barthlawoffice@gmail.com>

## Gary/David:

I am following up on an email I sent to Gary on Tuesday May 1, 2018. I have not received a response back to the questions I posed below.

On March 8, 2018 I contacted you about the status of EPA's decision on the pending NPDES renewal permit application for the Four Corners Power Plant. You responded that the EPA would issue a permit decision in April 2018. Did EPA issue a decision? If so, can you please forward me all relevant documents? If not, what is EPA's new schedule for making a permitting decision?

Thank you.

--

John Barth Attorney at Law P.O. Box 409 Hygiene, CO 80533 (303) 774-8868 barthlawoffice@gmail.com

Smith, DavidW <Smith.DavidW@epa.gov>

Fri, May 4, 2018 at 10:05 AM

To: John Barth <br/>
<br/>
Sheth, Gary@epa.gov>

Hi John- Gary had to take some unexpected leave and has been out of the office for awhile; this has delayed final issuance of the permit. We expect it to issue by June. We will send you the relevant documents when the decision is made. Thanks

**Dave Smith** 

From: John Barth [mailto:barthlawoffice@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, May 4, 2018 8:39 AM

**To:** Sheth, Gary < Sheth.Gary@epa.gov>; Smith, DavidW

<Smith.DavidW@epa.gov>

Subject: Status of Four Corners NPDES permit

[Quoted text hidden]